
 
18 March 2022 
 
Tēna rawa tātou katoa 
 
Hutia te rito o te harakeke kei hea te kōmako e ko, māku e ki atu, he tangata he tangata he 
tangata.  
 
After great deliberation, we have now reached a decision to MOVE TO DISTANCE 
LEARNING, from MONDAY 21 MARCH to FRIDAY 25 MARCH, to ensure that the spread of 
COVID-19 is minimised and that the current COVID PROTECTION FRAMEWORK for our 
school and community is in action.  
 
From MONDAY 21 MARCH to FRIDAY 25 MARCH 2022, the school will move to distance 
learning. The school will remain open for STAFF ONLY.  
ESSENTIAL WORKERS – We will be open to receive tamariki of our essential working 
whānau ONLY. Essential workers: those who work in services providing food, medicine, 
healthcare, energy, or fuel who have no support at home to care for tamariki. Let us know if 
you need us by calling the office OR messaging the school FB page!  
 
HARD LEARNING PACKS  
Hard learning packs will be available via the office. Please request learning packs by 
messaging the school Facebook page OR by calling 0800MOEREWA so that we can ensure 
that our tamariki receive the appropriate pack. NAMED learning packs will be located, on 
the steps of the old dental clinic (the building opposite the school office) in a drawer, with 
the corresponding classroom number on it. Please take your child’s named pack when 
picking up, you do not need to come into the school office area.  
 
We will be in touch with whanau via text notification and via our school Facebook page. 
Please contact our office if you need any urgent support. Also, refer to the attached 
information regarding the support services in place in our community should any whānau 
be impacted by COVID-19. A huge mihi to our O.G whānau support crew at He Iwi Kotahi 

Tatou Trust  
Kua tāwhiti kē to haerengā kia kore e haere tonu. Kia Ū tonu tatou. 
Maia Cooper  
0800MOEREWA 
 



 


